\ Franklin Elementary School

June 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,

To celebrate doing an amazing job with the Fun Run, Franklin PTO is going to host a movie day
at school during school hours. There will be popcorn and juice boxes provided by the PTO that
are being supplied through the North Andover Public Schools Nutrition Department. | am
including a link below with the nutritional information of the popcorn and juice boxes.

If you do not want your child to have the snack please fill out this google form No Snack. If your
child does not like the snack please feel free to send an alternative with them to school.

There will be a dairy/gluten free alternative for the students that | know follow a dairy free or
gluten free diet. If you have not communicated any dietary restrictions please reach out prior to
the end of this week.

Juice Box

Smartfood

Fondly,
Erin Callahan, MS, RN
Franklin School Nurse

callahane(@northanodverpublicschools.com
978-557-7905


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWhaZkc8PdgHlnQ_jP017iC_FdYS0segjOQ65UkaHK1Dzq4g/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=48cace8c2a&attid=0.2&permmsgid=msg-a:r1691608908118840627&view=att&disp=safe&realattid=f_lilz8o951
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jqS65A3RgxyPJMWzsvF0CAfvgeVLC4AV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17SzolMFrifVWodFgrlivzu-MSJg4JWRN/view?usp=sharing
mailto:callahane@northanodverpublicschools.com

